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 11/2/13 
 
Chairwoman Magdalena Blanco and Commissioners 
Independent Citizens Redistricting Commission 
c/o Craig Tounget, Executive Director 
811 Barton Springs Rd #425 
Austin, Texas 78704 
 
Dear Chairwoman Blanco and Commissioners,  
 
This will supplement our 10/23/13 letter in support of the Compact Districts Coalition 
map submitted to the ICRC on 10/19/13. We continue to support that map for the 
reasons stated in our earlier letter but write now to address a narrower proposal. 
 
The West Austin Neighborhood Association (WANG) submitted a map to the ICRC on 
10/27/13 which modifies only Districts 6, 7 and 10. We believe the configuration of 
District 7 in the West Austin Neighborhood Association map significantly improves the 
District 7 configuration reflected in the ICRC’s preliminary map.  District 7 in the WANG 
map is more geographically compact than the ICRC’s preliminary District 7 and does 
not bypass nearby populations for more distant populations. 
 
Thank you for consideration of our views. 
 
Respectfully, 
 

Michael Curry 
 
Michael Curry 
On behalf of the BWNA Board of Directors 
 

 


